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Some major events that occured this month at the Boys and Girls Club of the 
North Country including the welcoming of our new director Sara Shovlin and 
purchasing new sleds for the kids to use during outdoor fun. The kids interviewed Sara, 
coming up with their own questions. The kids also talked about the new sleds and their 
thoughts on them. This month, kids also signed up for the free Boys & Girls Club Ski 
Free day at Bretton Woods to learn how to sk. This month also had a big change when 
K-2 was separated from the 3-7 for programs, excluding a few of the program choices. 
The kids asked some other kids about their opinions on that. 

 
Interview with Sara                                               Shipment of Sleds   

By: Tomica , Kasey, and Sadie.   By: Harley , Tomica, and Kasey. 
Q: How do you like your job?                                              ​Interviewing Abigail and Alex 

A: I love my job, it’s the best!                                                Q: Were the sleds comfortable?  
Q: What’s your favorite part of the job?                            Abigail: No, they are uncomfortable! 
A: When the kids come!                                                         Alex: No, they are too small for big kids! 
Q: Do you like the Club?                                                     Q: Do you like these sleds better than others? 
A: I love the Club, it feels like home!                                Abigail: Yes, they are so small and cute! 
Q: What was your interest in the job?                               Alex: No because they are tiny.  
A: I like kids and I wanted to try something new!        In conclusion, the sleds may be uncomfortable  
Q: Did you like the move?                                                  for the bigger kids but for the little kids they are  
A: Yes! It was a great challenge!                                         small and fit into them. 
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Free Ski Day at Bretton Woods: ANTICIPATION!   
By: Kacey  

The Boys and Girls Club teamed up with Bretton Woods to have a Free Ski day 
for the kids. Bretton Woods loaned their ski equipment to the kids for the day at no 
cost! The kids had the option to be driven to the ski day if they had no ride, but there 
was only a few spots! Kids also had free lessons in the day , there was a lunchtime but we 
had to remember to bring lunch or money for lunch. There will be  more to come in the 
next`issue of the BGCNC’s Kids Corner about  the Free Ski day.  
__________________________________________________________________ 
The Boys and Girls Club’s Big Change! 
By: Luke and Harley  

The big change at the Boys and Girls Club is our recent divide of the k-2nd 
graders and the 3rd-7th graders. These two groups are separated from each other during 
snack, program choices, with the exception of usually one integrated program choice, 
and the homework time, known as “Power Hour.” The kids are allowed to mix when 
getting their snacks and during free time! 

Harley and my opinion is that we think it is good that we split the little  kids 
from the bigger kids because the little kids need programs fit for them and the bigger 
kids programs fit for them. We like it because it sets back the competition from getting 
into a program and the big kids don’t always want to be with the little kids. 
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